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Kaptur Statement on House Passage of $40B Aid Package for Ukraine 
 
Washington, D.C. – Today, Representative Marcy Kaptur (OH-09) – Co-Chair of the bipartisan 
Congressional Ukraine Caucus – released the following statement on the House passage of a 
$40 billion military, economic, and humanitarian aid package for Ukraine. The legislation will 
now be taken up by the Senate for its consideration. 
 
“This unprecedented mobilization of resources for Ukraine is not simply an act of good will,” 
said Rep. Kaptur. “It is an investment to ensure the triumph of Liberty over those who seek to 
destroy it. Untethered from both reason and humanity, Putin is seeking to annihilate Ukraine 
and the global rule of law. As Ukraine defends against Putin’s unspeakable evil, America is 
committed to seeing that he fails.” 
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